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*********************************************************************** 
                    INTRODUCTION 
*********************************************************************** 

Ash, Medal of Honour: Underground. Definitely my favourite first person  
shooter on the Playstation 1, only because I have finished this game, it  
is my favourite. It lets you fight in the First World War, against the  
Germans. 
     
I have had this document sitting on my Computer for a while, but It  
contained other levels as well, but the whole guide was not complete, so  
I split up the big Medal of Honour Underground guide in little separate  
ones because it was incomplete to post as a big guide, so instead I  
posted it as a In-Depth guide.  

This file you are reading right now only covers mission 1 in the game,  
so that is the first 4 levels out of the game. And that's all it covers  
for a walkthrough. If you would like more info, check out my over  
walkthrough, or check out thebigdoubleu's FAQ, located here: 

http://db.gamefaqs.com/console/psx/file/Medal_Of_Honour_Underground_c 
.txt ~ that is a good source of other walkthrough and information about  
over levels in the game, and even some stuff on the weapons, characters,  
etc, etc. 

*********************************************************************** 
                    GAME TIPS 
*********************************************************************** 

------------------- 



TIP #1: QUICK KILLS 
------------------- 
A major tip that everyone should know, this tip will help you survive by  
getting a quick kill, so the enemy doesn't have time to hack you up with  
his big machine gun. Basic rule: Aim for the head when shooting enemies.  
This will kill them quickly, because headshots instantly kill a person.  
Always use this for stealth, or just fighting with a pistol. This should  
always be use, unless you are actually fighting next to the German,  
because it can take time to get your aim up to the head. 

---------------- 
TIP #2: STUNNING   
---------------- 
This is best used when you can't get a headshot and if you have a pistol  
that really isn't that powerful. Shoot the enemy in the arm or leg; this  
will stun them for a while so they can't shoot you. Use this to your  
advantage, and then aim for their head while you have the time. If you  
keep shooting the enemy in the leg or arm, it will get you no-where as  
in terms of killing if you have a pistol. 

-------------- 
TIP #3: AIMING 
-------------- 
Sometimes it is not necessary to aim at the enemies head, this is true  
when using a machinegun, my reason is that if you attempt to aim at the  
head, it can take to long. So, if you have the machine-gun, anything  
will do, like a Sten gun. All machine guns kill quick when you just hold  
down the fire button and pelt the enemy with body bullets, so if you  
have a machine-gun and confront the enemy face to face, do that to avoid  
you wasting time to get to the head, otherwise, you will be hacked up by  
the time you get the shot in. 

--------------- 
TIP #4: HELMETS  
--------------- 
Some enemies wear helmets, that are, well, bulletproof. But actually,  
because the helmets are still covering their head, there is a way that  
you can still kill with one shot. Actually there is 2 ways. Just aim and  
shoot the helmet, it will come off their head, then just shoot them in  
the head quite easily, or for a one shot kill, shoot just below the  
helmet.  

------------------- 
TIP #4: SAVING AMMO 
------------------- 
Important rule that you must know. Save ammo. Save the ammo on stuff  
like Panzerfaust for later when you will actually need it for destroying  
something like a tank or a truck. This is especially true for when using  
machineguns. If there are 3 levels in the mission, try and use the  
Pistol for the first level, and then use the Machinegun for the last few  
levels where it starts to become hard. It's no use wasting all your  
machinegun ammo in the first level of the mission when that level is  
really easy, when the last levels you are stuck with a pistol when you  
have to fight allot of guys. It's called common sense. 

------------------ 
TIP #5: WASTE AMMO 
------------------ 
Some people may have taken my last tip a little bit top seriously. When  
you are on the last level of the mission, use the machinegun instead of  



anything else unless you need to. It's no use having a full amount of  
bullets in the machinegun when you exit the level, so don't try and save  
it because it wont carry over to the next mission anyway, so use it  
instead of the pistol. So don't be afraid to waste ammo on the last  
level(s) of the mission.  

---------------------- 
TIP #6: GREAT ACCURACY 
---------------------- 
There is a way to get great accuracy on a level even if like 10 bullets  
don't hit someone, there is still a way to get 100% accuracy, no, it's  
not a glitch. The only catch is that you must have a shotgun to do this  
trick with. As you may already know, when you shoot a bullet from the  
Shotgun, it spreads into different bullets. Look at the diagram: 

    EEEEEEEEEEE          E: Enemies 
     \  |  /            |\/: Bullets 
      \ | / S: Shotgun 
       \|/
        S 
        S 
        S 
The shotgun fires 1 bullet, but it spreads into many more, so if you  
shoot one bullet at the enemy, and the spread out bullets hit the enemy,  
it will count as 5 bullets hit the enemy, but only your accuracy screen,  
it will really show that only 1 bullet was shot, thus, 5/1 is more than  
100% if you keep doing this. So... 

Bullets fired: 1 
Bullets hit: 5 
Accuracy: 100% 

-------------- 
TIP #7: STRAFE 
-------------- 
This will help you stay alive when facing allot of enemies, or even just  
one. You can press L1 and R1 to strafe left/right. This will dodge SOME  
bullets. So while you are strafing, shoot as well. This way you will  
dodge some bullets, and kill the enemy as well before they can keep on  
shooting at you.  

-------------------- 
TIP #8: HEALTH PACKS 
-------------------- 
Sometimes, it is better to leave health packs and come back to them. The  
reason for this is that you may not need it now, but might have to come  
back for it. For example, you have 90 percent health left, and you spy a  
Field Surgeon pack that gives you 50 percent health back if you have  
lost that much, so it would be a waste if you took it now. My advice it  
to leave it, and come back for it if you need. If you come to a room  
with a Field Surgeon pack, a medical Canteen and a Medikit, and you  
still have %50 percent health left, take the big one and leave the rest  
and come back for it when you are bleeding. 

--------------------- 
TIP #9: USING STEALTH 
--------------------- 
Ever wanted to be like a ninja and sneak up on a German, knight or a  
dog, well, you actually can. To use stealth, press the L2 button, that's  
default. Manon will go into a crawl position, and will tiptoe along the  



ground. Move along the ground and sneak up to the German, knight, dog or  
whatever. The German is the easiest to do this with and really, it's not  
really necessary to do. 
     
*********************************************************************** 
                   MISSION 1: OCCUPIED  
*********************************************************************** 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                    MIDNIGHT RONDEZVOUS 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
  
Because it is the first level of the game, this level is easy. Also you  
only start with a piss weak gun and not allot of ammo as well as anew  
petrol bombs which you will probably never need to use. 

To start off, make sure you have equipped your pistol, and then turn to  
the left and headshot the guy who is usually walking around near the  
water fountain. Shoot him in the head using stealth before he can see  
you. If he does a few other guys might come. Steal his ammo then walk on  
forward. Kill the first guy that comes out from your left, and then hide  
behind the wall because there are other guys around here. Make a  
strafing dash and aim and kill the German hiding with a headshot, walk  
up and steal both lots of ammo. Run up forward, and turn the corner to  
your right, there will be a German here, so kill him. He is really close  
to just use a headshot, so use a few body shots to kill this guy, or  
stun him then shoot him in the head. Run up forward and you will see the  
Eiffel tower. 

Where you just killed the guy will be a health pack, get it if you need  
to. Walk past the little entrance. Take the left section where the  
garden section takes into effect. Run up and kill the German on the  
right side of it. Don't worry about his ammo; you should have plenty all  
ready. Run up to under the Eiffel tower. Aim and shoot the guy walking  
to the right first, use a shot in the arm to stun him, and then shoot  
him in the head when you get a good shot. Kill the guy who ducks behind  
the garden section. Walk up to where he was and take the ammo of them  
both. Once you are near the square garden section, walk to your North  
West (North is NOT according to your compos, just the way you are  
facing, North = Up, West equals = Right.) 

Walk to your upper right section to the left of the garden. Run to the  
corner and you will find your brother, Jacques. He is standing next to  
one of the legs of the Eiffel Tower. Go up to him and have a little  
conversation. He will know lead your way where you have to go. 
Follow him north (Once again, according to you, not the Cumpus.) 

Whatever you do, you must protect your brother. So before doing this  
level, it is best to have "Podoski Mode" off, Podoski mode is one shot  
kill, and that goes for everyone, including you, him, enemies and tanks.  
Invincibility mode will not give him unlimited health, no matter what  
anyone says, he can still easily die. If you don't have Podoski mode,  
your brother has allot of health, but be sure of one thing: Do not shoot  
him in the head. If at any stage your brother dies, you must restart the  
mission, in failure of the last one. You will be taken back to the start  
of this level. Anyway, back with the walkthrough. Follow Jacques North  
to the garden split section, and stay on the left side like him. Run up  
and you will see one guy walking along, let Jacques shoot him, the guy  
will die in one shot with Jacques powerful weapon.  



Jacques goes to the left of the Garden area, but you can just take a  
shortcut through the middle section. Run up then right and terminate the  
guy walking away from you. Collect his ammunition and wait here for your  
brother to catch up with you. Once he is there, head around the corner  
to the left, and then follow Jacques around the next one. Turn your  
corner to the left and eliminate the guy just walking along. Make sure  
you don't stand right at the corner and shoot him, because there have  
been times where I tried to shoot the guy, and Jacques has came round  
the corner and I accidentally terminated him instead, LOL. 

Take the guys ammunition and turn the corner on the left, and then  
quickly again on the right, but make sure Jacques is near you.  
Neutralise the guy standing around here with a simple headshot. Run up  
forward and eliminate the next German, take ammo, and run around the  
corner to your right. Eliminate the enemy, and you will now see no-where  
to go, it's ok, your brother has to pick the lock to get through the  
door. Stand back away from the door, and let Jacques do his stuff. You  
don't really need to protect him here; the only way he can die is by you  
shooting him. Once he has picked the lock, follow him through the  
doorway, to the left and then he will run to the right, follow him  
through the school, well that's what it looks like. Run up and just  
basically follow where he goes. 

Once you get to the next lot of stairs and the door that has to be  
picked again, run back up to the top of the stairs, facing the way you  
just came. Two guys will come, eliminate them both, once the door is  
open, wait for him to go through it and run to the right. You will see a  
truck on your left now and a garage and a few buttons to your North. Go  
up to the buttons and press the action button. Stay in the garage and  
the roller door will go up. The truck will go out, but still do nothing  
at all. The truck will go out and get shot to pieces and the truck will  
crash into the wall. Jacques just dies, you will near the music. 

Sad aint it. Run out into the open and then to your left straight away  
before you can get shot. Go into the tunnel and you will go into the  
catacombs. Now you have just completed the level. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                    AMONGST THE DEAD 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Another pretty easy level, really straightforward. This time you get a  
new weapon to play with, it is the Sten gun. Don't use it straight away  
though. 

Walk forward and obtain the Sten gun, then run down the tunnel on your  
right. Follow it as it curls and come out at the other end. Turn to the  
left and immediately eliminate the guy to your left, usually he is  
looking the opposite way to you, so heres a good opportunity to save  
some ammo. Shoot him in the head. Run up and collect his ammo. Face  
forward, follow the path up and turn to your left. Aim and kill the guy  
walking down. Follow the path down, and into the big room. Kill the guy  
to your right, and collect all ammo around here. Run forward through the  
diamond entrance.  

Run up and go to your right, and follow this section up. On the second  
high part to you right will be an enemy, headshot him before he sees  
you. You cannot collect his ammo, so it's good not to waste any on him.  
Run up, then to your right. You will see two guys; they always seem to  
know you are there after they have been walking for about 2 seconds once  



you turn the corner. Headshot one of them, then just use body shots to  
kill the other guy. Run up and once again collect all lying around ammo  
that you find. If you run up, you will notice two paths. Read below for  
where each of them leads: 

Right path: Go here first, it leads to a place where you can find some  
ammo and some health. Run to the left of the big circle pillar in this  
room, and you will see a bad guy sitting down with a Sten gun, kill him.  
Go around collecting all the ammo and health that you need, there's  
plenty here for you to take. There is 1 box of Pistol rounds, 1 box of  
Sten gun rounds, 1 lot of petrol bombs, one first aid kit and also a  
Sten gun weapon dropped by the guy that you just shot. Once you have all  
you need, head back to where the two paths meet and face forward to get  
on with the walkthrough. Forward path: Go up here to get on with the  
mission. 

Run around the corner and you will come to 2 ways to go again, the right  
way to go first is up the ramp. Eliminate the guy up here, the run up  
and round the corner. Peep around the next corner and you will notice an  
embankment with a few guys. What you have to do is destroy this. Head up  
to the demolition throbbing box and press action quickly and get out of  
there. Don't worry about the guys in there. Once you have placed the  
charges, RUN! Run forward and then jump of the edge to your right. Face  
the path you have to go through and then listen for the explosion. Then  
usually as soon as you turn the corner you will notice two more bad  
guys, eliminate them both. 

Run up, and around the corner. Sometimes there are a few enemies walking  
here, so if there is, eliminate them with headshots using stealth. Walk  
up, and you will notice two ways to go, to the left, and to the right.  
The left Leeds you to some ammo and some health, so go around there.  
Come out of this area, and face forward, it would actually be right from  
where you were standing if you hadn't gone left. Run up and follow the  
curvy path all the way along and turn the corner to your left. Eliminate  
the two guards. You will once again find 2 ways to go, forward, and to  
the right. Go right first. Turn the corner and then go to your right.  
Neutralise the two guys, and climb the ladder up to the top. You will  
now notice a little crawling space in front of you. Crawl through the  
space and you will come into another area.  

You will find the forged papers on your left, then work your way around  
collecting the ammunition and health. Once you've got all you need, go  
back out, climb the ladder down, run forward and turn the corner to the  
left, and then go right. You will see a ladder, aim and kill the guy in  
the upper left section of your screen with your weapon. You will notice  
2 ways to go, you can either go up the ladder, or just down the path to  
the left. Climb the ladder first. Once up top, run to the cover of the  
wall. Hide here to be safe from a few bullets, then quickly dash out,  
and press the action button next to the throbbing box to set the  
demolition charge. Jump down quickly from where the ladder is, and then  
do a U-Turn to face the path that was the second way to go. 

Wait and hear the explosion. Now there will be only one entrance to  
seal. Walk forward down the path. You will come into a big room, go the  
right side of the big wall in the middle and aim at the exit path to  
this section, eliminate the guy. Run up and then turn to your right. Run  
up from here and turn the ramp on your left. Follow the ramp and stairs  
up, and then you will enter a room with a pillar on the left, and one on  
the upper right. 2 guys will appear from the left and hide behind a  
pillar, kill them both. Collect their ammo and there is a stash of  



ammunition in the upper left corner of this room, collect it if you need  
to.  

Continue down the path on the right, and then turn left. Immediately  
kill the guy just here and take his ammo. 2 more guys will appear  
farther down this path hide behind the walls and strife out to kill  
them. Go down and collect the 3 lots of ammo. From hearing the last  
gunshot, another guy will probably come. Eliminate him. Turn the corner  
to the left. Don't worry about the bridge section; you can't get up  
there yet. Keep on walking forward, following the path. Eventually you  
will come to 2 guys and a few wine barrels and a chessboard. Eliminate  
the 2 guys and collect ammo. Walk up the path and follow it as it curls  
around the corner. Eventually you will be up top. Turn the corner on the  
left, and then take the right path if you need some ammo, or the left  
path to continue on with the mission. At the left path, then turn right  
and quickly eliminate the guy walking in front of you. 

Another guy hears the gunshot and will come; he hides behind the wall,  
and uses the quick attack method. Wait until he shows his head, then  
BAM! Kill him. Turn to the left here, and you will find the last  
Catacombs to be sealed. Kill the guy if you need to, then set the  
charges, do a 180 and keep on running forward and hear the explosion.  
Walk up and turn on the left. Run forward and you will see a numerous  
amount of guys. This is the best time to use your Sten gun. Stay back  
and eliminate the guys who come down the ladder. Sometimes guys hide  
behind the cement sections in the middle; either wait until they show  
themselves to kill them, or just throw a Petrol Bomb and that will get  
rid of them in no time flat. Avoid letting people getting to those  
positions.

Once you have cleared the area of most enemies, move on. Run up forward  
collecting health as you go and climb up the little ladder so you are at  
the point where the guys were coming down from up top. Move to your  
right and you will find another ladder, first of all eliminate the guy  
you can see in the corner then move up the ladder. Turn left, then left  
again and then right. Go to the right and you will find stairs, follow  
these up to the top whilst killing everyone on the way. Move up out of  
the building and outside into the cemetery. 

You will notice several guys on your left, leave them there and turn  
into the little alley on your right. The follow the alley around and  
kill the guy standing in front of you. Follow it up by turning right and  
hop into the vehicle to complete the level.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                  WITHOUT A TRACE 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

This level is also very easy, and no new weapons can be acquired. You  
still only have the Pistol, Sten gun and the Petrol bombs. 

Move up past the first pillar and look to your right. You will find 2  
guys talking to each other. Aim at the head of the open guy and shoot.  
The other guy will notice the death and will stay where he is, kill him  
behind the box. Shoot him when he does that and go up and collect their  
ammo. Walk up forward and out into the town entrance. Keep running up to  
the end and turn right, eliminate the soldier walking away from you.  
Turn left, and immediately shoot the first guy. Follow this up by  
shooting the guy back at the barricade. That guy has a helmet, so it  
might take 2 headshots to kill him. 



Take the first guys ammo. Walk up to the very end of this section, and  
then turn right to be in front of doors, press action to open the door.  
Immediately shoot the first guy right in front of you, and then  
eliminate the guy behind him. Go to the right of the boxes and turn to  
the left and you will see the evidence, 1 petrol bomb will destroy that  
thing. Once you blow it up, a few soldiers will come. Eliminate them  
too. Walk forward, to the right then to the left. Go into the section on  
your right and follow the fence around to the right killing off all  
soldiers as you go along. Turn left out of this area and then left again  
at the next corner. Now you will notice a truck, you have to destroy  
this, but the easiest way isn't with petrol bombs, you will just waste  
your ammo.  

Kill the 2 soldiers and run up the stairs to your left. Follow these up  
and then kill the guy in the left corner next to the machine gun. Open  
up the machine gun by pressing action, and then press action again to  
use it. You will notice a flood of guys come to where the truck is,  
don't worry about them, they will just keep on coming if those ones die.  
Aim for the truck, and just the truck. Destroy it and the explosion will  
kill some of those guys as well. Kill the soldier that comes up the  
stairs, and continue down them. Kill all soldiers down here, and where  
you have to go to is the path on your upper left. Head up there, killing  
anyone who poses a threat.  

Walk up forward and eliminate the guy in the sheltered area on your  
left, there are 2 guys here. Walk up, and on the right you will notice a  
crawl space, press the crawl button and navigate your way through the  
little space. As soon as you come out, turn and look to the left, you  
will notice some more evidence, fire your Sten gun at it, and it will  
eventually just blow up. Head to your right and follow the path forward  
and then to the left. You will now be at the front of a house. Kill the  
first guard that comes in, followed by all others. Turn left at the  
split section, and then turn left at the corner, follow the road up then  
go to the left.  

Continue up, and then on your right will be about 2 enemies, both will  
STEN guns, drench that area with your same weapon to get these guys  
quickly. To your left when facing the enemies, you will notice a part  
where you can get underground, well do that. Drop down into the tunnel  
and then turn right. Collect the entire tunnel has to offer in the way  
of health and ammunition. 

Climb up the ladder and then turn left. Turn right immediately and kill  
the guy standing at the barricade. Do a U turn then kill the Soldier  
walking along. Then do another kind-of U turn into the room with a box.  
Go to the box and press the action button to open the crate, inside will  
be the machine gun. Uncover it, and just leave it there, if you keep on  
firing, more and more guys will just keep on coming. Shoot all the guys  
who spawn the first time. 

Walk forward then turn right. You will now be in an area with no  
buildings close to the paths. Follow it around and eliminate the 2 guys  
down the steps, then turn back and kill the guy out in the open. Turn  
back around and run straightforward. Go up the stairs at the very end.  
Turn to your left and uncover the machine gun. Shoot and destroy the  
truck only, if you keep on killing the other guys, more will just come.  
Once the truck is destroyed, collect the ammo and health to the left and  
jump down. After killing everyone, turn to your right and follow the  
path forward. Turn right at the open section and straight in front of  



you will be a guy out in the open, eliminate him with a headshot and  
continue down the path. Follow it all the way down. 

Turn right and then right again, eliminate all the guys who shoot at  
you, there is about 3 of them, so it's best to use your Sten gun. Follow  
the path up the stairs and once again into a town setting. Go to your  
left as this path ends, then eliminate the guy directly in front of you.  
Then aim and kill the guy up high on the balcony. Then to the left, kill  
the guy and destroy the evidence.  

Go out of this section and up to the room on the right. Press action to  
lower the rope and the crate will hide the printing press. Go out of  
this room and to the gate to finish the level. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                       TREAD CAREFULLY 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Your starting to get the hang of this game, isn't ya, well now in this  
level you encounter a new foe, Tanks! They can easily be defeated though  
but can reduce you health to little in no time. 

You start off with a pistol, so keep that equipped for now. Turn right  
at the corner, and immediately stop. You will see a guy looking at  
something not he wall, neutralize him, and take whatever he leaves  
behind. Head up from where you killed him and you will hear a tank,  
don't panic. Turn right and you will come to lay a little bunker. Head  
straight for it on your right and grab the Petrol Bombs, Health and  
Panzerfaust inside. Now that you have got that, press the action button  
next to the machine gun and you will obtain control of it. Immediately  
eliminate the first guy ahead of you, and then aim for the tank. Keep  
shooting at it. Other guys will come to your right, so eliminate them  
with the machine gun as well. 

The machine gun you are using has an unlimited amount of bullets, so  
basically never stop firing. Wait until you can see the tank in view and  
just hold down X and drench the tank with bullets. Don't worry if it  
starts coming towards you, just keep firing. A guy will hide behind the  
tank, so eliminate him too. Once the tank is destroyed, you will get a  
message saying that it has been stopped. Let go of the machine gun and  
run out and go forward to where you just stopped the tank. Turn the  
corner to the right, and immediately take out your Sten gun, you will  
probably need this weapon for the rest of this level. Kill the 2 guys,  
one in front of you and the other hiding behind the arch up farther. Use  
strafing runs and go up farther and eliminate the guy on the right and  
collect whatever stuff he leaves behind. 

Go all the way to the end of this section, and then turn left at the  
corner and go up the stairs. In the arch to your right will be a  
soldier, eliminate him and go in to where he was. Collect the ammo in  
the corner then do a 180-degree turn and head into the little crawl  
space provided. Destroy the two crates in front of you and you will be  
benefited with a health pack and a panzer Faust shell. Turn to the right  
and go into another crawl space provided for you. Turn left in the  
space, and you can usually see a guy running around, kill him!  

Come out of the crawl space and immediately turn right into another  
machine gun nest. Obtain the weaponry and health in the corner and then  
get hold of the machine gun. Kill the guys that come, usually the first  
one is on the right, then more come from straight ahead. Drench wherever  



they are with bullets and let them die. Once you have noticed that you  
have killed all enemies that will come to you, walk up farther. Kill the  
guy up on your left with the Sten gun, then keep on walking up farther  
until you hear the noise of the tank. Once you hear it, run back to the  
machine gun bunker that you just come from, occupy it, and then more  
guys will come, shoot and kill, shoot and kill. Soon enough the tank  
will come into view keep aiming and keep shooting at the tank until it  
finally explodes. 

A message will confirm destruction. Only 2 tanks have to be gotten rid  
of now. Un-occupy the machine gun then run up to the destroyed tank.  
Immediately kill the guy on your left quickly before he drenches your  
body with bullets. Collect ammo and weapons in this section and then run  
up and collect the health to the left of the path. Run up until you see  
like a statue and a few buildings around just up ahead, eliminate the  
guy on the right, then another one will come and then once both are  
terminated, walk up and on your right will be some petrol bombs, get  
them and then continue on forward. 

Take out your Sten gun if you haven't already, and then eliminate the  
two soldiers around the corner. Then run up and turn to your right, run  
up the stairs and now you will be able to hear the sound of yet another  
tank. First of all stay back abit, kill the guys hiding behind both  
walls, and if you see the tank's turret aiming for you, run back abit  
and hide and let it roam off abit. Once it has left, go up abit to the  
end of the stairs and eliminate the guy on your left. Now, did you save  
those Panzer Faust bullets? If you did, that's great, you will need them  
here. Take out your panzer Faust and run up. Find the first tank on your  
right and quickly shoot it once with your Panzer Faust, once you have  
done 1 shot, pull back. The tank won't be destroyed, but you will get  
cut to pieces if you just stay up there shooting it. When the tank comes  
past, fire another bullet. 2 or 3 panzer Faust bullets will destroy  
those things. 

Once one is destroyed, you now face a new obstacle, another tank  
straight away. Keep your Panzer Faust out and keep shooting at it before  
it gets really up to you. Just keep firing and you should have 3 p/faust  
bullets left, they will do the job. If you do run out of ammo, use your  
Sten gun, or petrol bombs to destroy it fast. Go up to the last  
destroyed tank and turn left next to it and kill the guy at the gate, go  
up to there and you will complete the mission. 

*********************************************************************** 
                           EXTRA HELP 
*********************************************************************** 

If you would like more info, check out my over walkthrough, or check out  
thebigdoubleu's FAQ, located here: 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
http://db.gamefaqs.com/console/psx/file/Medal_Of_Honour_Underground_c 
.txt 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

That is a good source of other walkthrough and information about over  
levels in the game, and even some stuff on the weapons, characters, etc,  
etc. 



*********************************************************************** 
                   COPYRIGHT AND EMAIL POLICY 
*********************************************************************** 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                             COPYRIGHT 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

If your saying, "You didn't pay for the copyright, that means that you  
can't copyright it" Then you obviously don't understand the copyright  
rules then do you?          
                       _ _ _ 

This Document Copyright Aaron Baker 2003. 
This Document Copyright Wayalla, (c) 2003. 

It may be used for Personal and private use only, and can't be put in a  
magazine, put on a site that you need to pay money to access this FAQ or  
just generally sold. This guide is sole property of Aaron Baker. Only  
authorized websites can have this FAQ, but must not alter the copyright  
notice at all. This guide is available free of cost from sites, and I am  
taking time out of my busy life to write this, so be thankful that I am  
helping you. Do not rip off this guide in Part or Whole, that is illegal  
and the appropriate steps will be taken if necessary. I didn't write  
this guide so that someone could just come and rip it off. This guide  
can only be found at the sites that I have listed below: 

http://www.gamefaqs.com 
http://www.gamers-realm.com 
                        _ _ _ 

That's it, no one else, unless I decide otherwise. Anywhere else will  
have to e-mail me first. I have the right to deny your website use of  
the guide because it is mine. Aran Baker wrote all of the contents in  
this file, unless stated otherwise in the credits section at the end of  
the guide. Cheat Code Central is forbidden to use this guide. If any  
websites are using this guide without my permission, the appropriate  
steps will be taken to get the guide off the site. 
                        _ _ _ 

The author of this document can be contacted via e-mail, which is:  
Wayalla1(at)yahoo.com.au! Most questions will be answered unless the  
question is answered in the guide, the title doesn't include the games  
title or something like that, and also no Spam and stupid e-mails. You  
are allowed to download this file onto your hard drive, that's the whole  
point of the FAQ really, to print it because I doubt many people have  
the console and computer in the same room and no one will want to stay  
at the computer playing the game.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                     EMAIL POLICY 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

I do not want to mention my Email here, since the fact that I do not  
want emails concerning this guide. No Website will ask me for this FAQ  
on their site, because it is In - Depth, and most do use them. 

IF YOU DO NEED HELP ON SOMETHING ABOUT THE GAME, THEN PLEASE DO NOT 
     EMAIL ME, INSTEAD, CLICK ON THE GAMEFAQS MESSAGE BOARD. 



Thebigdoubleu, Old Ben, I, and others will give you an answer. 

*********************************************************************** 
                                CREDITS 
*********************************************************************** 

CJayC
~~~~~
For posting this guide on his great website, and all of my other FAQs,  
ands for running the best video games site on the Internet. 

Thebigdoubleu 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
For writing the guide for the full game, so I don't get emails asking  
how to complete the last and all levels, since there was no full  
walkthrough. You have no idea how many crap emails I get a day. 

MOHU Message Board 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Thanks people for keeping the board and the game alive. Namely,  
thebigdoubleu and Old Ben, but others occasionally post.  

Inferno 
~~~~~~~ 
We were going to write a GTA3 walkthrough, didn't turn out, and now we  
have become good friends. Feel like I owe him something for taking the  
joint guide down.  

_______________________________________________________________________ 
                        END OF FILE 
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